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Math
We begin Chapter 19 this week which is about geometry specifically plane figures. We worked with pattern blocks and geometry vocabulary to identify plane figures. We will finish up Chapter 19 on Friday may 22. The test for Chapter 19 will be on May 27. If you would like to review the chapter with your child they may bring the Math book home. All Math books need to be returned back to school by May 29, so we can start taking inventory.

[image: C:\Users\tgrider1\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\LMMI8VYV\math2[1].gif]
Spelling 
Wow, these words look familiar, the last two weeks of spelling test will be review lists. 
Weekly List	Challenge List
rough			elephant
thief			chimney
bright			delight
parties		batteries
tiptoe			explode
dough			although
tooth			mildew
confuse		absolute
happen		conquest
dairy			particular
No high frequency words.
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I can write literary analysis.
We will continue to work through the writing process to complete pieces for our portfolio. We will begin working on compiling pieces by creating a table of contents. If your child has been working on their writing pieces all year this will simply be creating a table of contents. If your child has not kept up with pieces they may be catching up on the playground.

Science/Social Studies
We will read informational text on the Grand Canyon, and Avalanches. We will work on reading and understanding what happens when earth materials weather.

[bookmark: _GoBack]We will work as a community to create posters and words of encouragement for our “Buddy Classroom to encourage them to do their best on the test. We will read some informational text about summer safety.

Reading
For the next two weeks we are going to practice many strategies as we do a “close reading” with the story Jack and the Beanstalk.
We will also be reading and working in small groups on the theme of characters and setting. 









	






Reminders to Parents
Please remember there is a Hite dress code. Shorts must be fingertip length.
No spaghetti straps unless worn over a shirt.
No jerseys unless worn with an undershirt.
Shoes must have back straps.

 
The school year is winding down and so is the homework. This week you will only need to do spelling and reading logs. Remember there is going to be a Math test over Chapter 19 on May 27. If you would like to study this week your child should bring the math book home. All Math books need to be returned by May 29.












May 19—No School Election Day
May 21—Skating Party
May 25—Memorial Day No School
May 28 and 29 Half Price Book Fair
June 2—Walk T-shirts
June 5—Last Student Day
Last day picnic 11:00-12:30








Upcoming Events
Monday
Study spelling 
Spelling Sheet
Reading Logs
Tuesday
Study spelling
Reading Logs
Wednesday 
Study spelling
Reading Logs
Thursday
Study spelling
Test Tomorrow
Reading Logs
Remember hitechampions.weebly.com is a location to find missing or forgotten pages from homework. The weekly newsletter is also on this page.
Help Wanted 
June 2--9:30
We are in need of 3-4 parent volunteers to help us create our walk t-shirts. We will have walked 50 miles this year. The t-shirts will say “We Did It” and have your child’s footprint stamped on the back.
This endeavor takes about 45 minutes if all goes well. If you can help e-mail me at Teresa.Grider@jefferson.kyschools.us or send in a note.
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